PUBLIC HEARING
FY 2025 BUDGET
November 14, 2024

4:30 P.M.

The Chippewa County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, November 14, 2024, in the
91st District Courtroom.

Chairman Jim Martin called the meeting to order at 4:30 P.M.

PRESENT: Commissioners Present: Justin Knepper, Damon Lieurance, Robert
Savoie, James Traynor and Chairman Jim Martin

ABSENT: None

ALSO PRESNET: Administrator Kelly Church, Clerk Steven Woodgate, Administrative
Assistant Cady Bauers and 18 members of the public. 10 members of the
public logged in via zoom.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive comments on the proposed FY2025 budget.

The Chair invited public comments on three separate occasions. Having no public comments
offered, Chairman Jim Martin declared the meeting adjourned at 4:31 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
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